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April 3, 2020 

 

David and Kathleen Ogg 

42515 208th Ave SE 

Enumclaw, WA 98022-9141 

 

RE: Ogg Boundary Line Adjustment (BL-20-00008) – Transmittal of Comments and Request for 

Additional Information 

 

Parcel #  13601   

Parcel #  12593   

  

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Ogg, 

 

Community Development Services (CDS) has received comments back from Public Works, Public Health and the 

Fire Marshall regarding your boundary line adjustment application.  I have enclosed a copy of the comments from 

each department.  Please work directly with Kittitas County Public Health regarding their comments as their 

concern/issue must be addressed prior to continued processing of your application.  Public Works and Fire 

Marshal comments will need to be addressed prior to final approval of your proposal. 

 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, I can be reached at (509) 962-7637, or by e-mail at  

rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us. 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Rachael Stevie 

Planner I 

Kittitas County Community Development Services 

411 N Ruby St # 2, Ellensburg, WA 98926 

 

 

 

 

Enclosed:  Comments from Kittitas County Public Works 

   Comments from Kittitas County Public Health 

  Comments from Kittitas County Fire Marshall 

 

 

cc:  Encompass Engineering & Surveying, Agent      via email      

Lindsey Ozbolt, Planning Official       via email 

mailto:rachael.stevie.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us

